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 Lizzie Spender OBJ2016/2801/P 23/06/2016  13:45:45 Yes - I wish to be notified of any committee meetings. The Proposed extension would block light and 

air to my ground floor French windows, (eat in kitchen and sitting room)  would destroy the present 

view, and would close in the patio turning it into a walled 'courtyard'  (At present, there is just a small 

wall and open trellis with roses there which  belongs to me) 

Proposed extension would result in solid building being  100%  across the back of the building.  This - 

is not 'allowed'  in our area - and would set a precedent for the entire neighbourhood. 

Inaccuracy in architects report.  These houses were all built as single family dwellings, not blocks of 

flats as stated . (NB the applicants were granted permission  to build a basement in an area below the 

building that does not even belong to them - it belongs to the group of freeholders

57

Greencroft 

Gardens

London

NW6 3LL

 Patrick Nolan OBJ2016/2801/P 23/06/2016  21:09:58 I feel very strongly that you should reject permission to build an extension at 55 Greencroft Gardens.  

The extension would put us in great distress. 

I could not bare to have the lovely back patio blighted by a building which blocks the light we have 

gotten used to after more than 10 years of being a resident of flat 1a.

None the less such an extension would spoil our view of the trees and back gardens we so much delight 

in.

Please stop this building.

Flat 1a

57 Greencroft 

Gardens

NW6 3 LL
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